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JULY 17, 1969

MR. BILL NITTLER
P.0. BOX 112
ENGLEWOOD, COLORADO 80110

DEAR BILL:

WE ARE VERY PLEASED TO VERIFY YOUR REPORT OF RECEPTION OF
OUR TEST BROADCAST OF MAY 26, 1969.

VERN THOMPSON AND I SHARED THE TECHNICAL AND ANNOUNCING
RESPONSIBILITIES DURING THE TEST WHICH WE RAN FROM 1:00 TO
5:30 AM LOCAL TIME.

YOUR LOCATION IS THE FARTHEST FROM OUR STUDIOS OF ANYONE WHO
HAS WRITTEN TO US SINCE THE TEST. WE WERE PLEASED THAT YOU
COULD PICK US UP AT YOUR DISTANCE (870 MILES) IN SPITE OF THE
INEVITABLE INTERFERENCE FROM XEG; AFTER ALL, XEG RUNS 100 kw
WHILE WE RADIATE ONLY 250 WATTS.

WE WERE ALSO RECEIVED IN GRAND JUNCTION; BRIGHAM CITY, UTAH;
PHOENIX, ARIZONA; AND SACREMENTO, EALIFORNIA, AMONG OTHERS.

WE HAVE BEEN CONSIDERING RUNNING TESTS ON THE LAST SUNDAY OF
EACH MONTH WHICH WOULD GIVE US A CHANCE TO OVERHALL OUR
EQUIPMENT AND GIVE YOU PEOPLE A CHANCE TO HEAR OUR STATION.
I WONDER WHAT YOU THINK ABOUT THIS?

IN ANY CASE THANK YOU FOR WRITING AND WE HOPE YOU'LL KEEP
LISTENING. OH AND I'VE AESO SENT A POST CARD VERIFICATION

IN CASE YOU PREFER THEM.,
VW TRULY YOUz ’
DOUGEAS J?7;UMMINGS

....... . STAFF ENGINEER, RADIO KTOT
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